
 

 

PIEDMONT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON INTENT TO ENTER INTO CONTRACT  

FOR CONSTRUCTION OF  
ENERGY CONSERVATION FACILITIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of the Piedmont Unified School District (“Board”) 
shall hold a public hearing to authorize the award of one contract for construction of energy conservation 
facilities. (“Contracts”) Pursuant to the provisions of California Government Code Section 4217.12 (a), the 
Board will determine whether it is in the best interests of the Piedmont Unified School District to enter 
into the Contracts. 
 
Date:    June 13, 2018 
Hearing Body:  Piedmont Unified School District Board of Education 
Time:  7:00 p.m., during a Regular Board of Education meeting 
Place:     PUSD District Office 
   120 Vista Avenue, (Board Room) 
   Piedmont, CA 94611 
 
The Contracts are for the following projects: 
 

 The material purchase of LED fixtures for Witter Football Field to be awarded to Techline Sports 
Lighting 
 

 
For further information regarding the Contracts, please contact the District Office at (510) 594-2614, or 
you may review the packet of material at the District Office located at 760 Magnolia Avenue, Piedmont, 
CA, on June 8, 2018. 
 
At such time the testimony of all interested persons for or against the proposed Contracts will be heard.  
If you wish to comment on this matter, you may either speak at the hearing or submit your written 
comments prior to the hearing to the District Office at the address listed above.  Any protest pertaining to 
the regularity or sufficiency of the proceedings shall be in writing and shall clearly set forth the 
irregularities and defects to which the objection is made.  The District may waive any irregularities in the 
form or content of any written notice, and at the hearing may correct minor defects in the proceedings.  
Written protests may be withdrawn, in writing, at any time before the conclusion of the hearing. 
 
Meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities.  
 
Date: May 30, 2018 
 
Michael Brady, 
District Office 
PUSD 


